Kimberly Gibbons
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From: Dylan Eure
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 10:16 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: Re: permit??

Good morning Kim!
Yes that is fine to go ahead and proceed!
All the best,

Dylan Eure
Town Planner of Erwin

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 9:34 AM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>; Dylan Eure <deure@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: permit??

Good morning! Just want to make sure it’s ok to proceed with this permit. We received an application to install a well
water filtration system at 64 Old Hamilton Rd

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




